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ATTENDANCE: 
 

Members Present:  Robert Bowden, Barbara Whittier, Mark Brandenburg, Bob Goff and Mike 
Williams. 
  

Staff:  Bryan Nipe, Sherry Williams 
      

Guests:  
  

LOCATION: Seminole County Softball Complex 
 

TIME:  7:30 AM  
 
Mike Williams called meeting to order. 
 
Bob Goff moved to approve March minutes – Approved. 
 
 
Mike Williams began the meeting with an overview of the last few months highlighting the visits 
made by the group to all of the Cities. 
 
Mike turned the discussion over to Bryan and Sherry to touch on the specifics of each City’s 
planning.  Bryan gave an overview and Sherry provided a map presentation that zoomed in to City 
level. 
 
Bryan enlightened the group to the Geneva Historical Society’s interest in being involved.  The 
group agreed to meet with Geneva in May. 
 
Funding was discussed for the expansions and connections of trails.  Referendums, Sales Tax 
and MSBU’s all touched on.  Partnerships for these funding opportunities could be found with 
Cities and School Board. 
 
Mike Williams is interested in assigning responsibilities to individual members for verifying the 
proposed corridors shown on the map for viability of actual connections. 
 
Next Steps for the Committee discussed: 

 Bob-Look into overall costs of trail connections 

 Mike-20-25 year long term plan based on need should be created prior to looking at costs. 

 Robert-A prioritization list based on the master plan should be developed. 

 Barbara-Should a top 6 list be created? 
The group agreed to have staff bring back a list of opportunities for connection in the June 
meeting.  Along with this a map will be created showing what is exiting for trails separate from 
proposed connections. Priorities will be brought back to Cities in a follow up tour for their 
input. 
 

June meeting to be set at 2 hours to be able to fully cover the prioritized list.  
 
Mike Williams moved to adjourn at 8:45am. 


